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The HKUST rowing family welcomes the new rowing boat

On Sunday, 10 January 2015, the Rowing Club, HKUSTSU, held the New Boat Launching Ceremony to welcome the new Fillipi Coxed
Four Rowing Boat to join the HKUST fleet of rowing boats. Mrs. Pandora YUEN, Director of Student Affairs, and Mr. FUNG Man Kit,

Head Alumnus Coach officiated at the Launching Ceremony held at the Shatin Rowing Centre. The highlight of the ceremony was the
demonstration by the crew of five current team members.

We are pleased to see over 50 members of the HKUST rowing family attended the ceremony. In addition to the 30+current club

members, around 20 alumni, including the founding members of the Club in 1993, were in attendance to show their support to the
HKUST Rowing family.

The Rowing Club members are thankful for the opportunity to have a new boat to replace the worn out coxed four boat. This new boat

will definitely help to facilitate the club activities and team training in preparation for the upcoming competitions. We will continue to
commit to training to achieve outstanding results!

A big thank you to the University and the alumni rowers for their continued support for the past two decades!
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Coach FUNG and Mrs. YUEN showered the boat with champagne. The rowing crew, the Guests of Honour and the new boat.
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The HKUST Rowing family welcomes the new rowing boat with excitement!

Rowing Club, HKUSTSU

4 Feb 2015



